
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, October 14, 2018 

Worship Leader – Brent Northcutt 

god gathers his people… 

We Bring the Sacrifice of Praise 

How Sweet, How Heavenly 

O, to Be Like Thee 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise... 

Love One Another 

god invites us to his table...  

Were You There? 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Phil Moore 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Phil Moore 

Were You There? 

god speaks through his word... 

May Gentleness Prevail in the Family 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Hark the Gentle Voice 

god sends us to love and serve… 

The Greatest Commands 

Benediction Prayer 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Roger Barns – Granbury Villa  

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Terry 

Brooks, Jo Lynn Bullock, Von & Gloria 

Burba, David Casey, Michalea Collins, 

Tom Cox, John Duty, Pat Guy, Bill Hunn, 

Edwina Jergins, Debbie Martin, Louise 

Moore, Mary Beth Moore, Don O’Farrell, 

Mary Ann Prewitt, Rudy & Aven Roun-

tree, James & Joyce Royse, Kathy Sledge, 

Bonnie Spies, Martha Ann Spradling, 

Richard Stephens, Guy Timmons, Don 

Walker, Richard Wilks 

Relatives/Friends 

Suzanne Abna, Mel Alkire, Sharon 

Buckman, Steve Dahlberg, Janet Fortune, 

Dani Garcia, Vera Hawkins, Jo Nell   

Hutto, June Moore, Karen Peevy, Carol 

Riddle, Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, 

Marty Schwille, Cecilia Sibila, Wade 

Sibila, Merle Spence, June Stone, Harold 

Walker, Andrea Goff Watts 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Welcome New Members 

Ron and Janie Teague’s address is 

P.O. Box 279, Tolar, 76476. Their phone 

numbers are 817-219-1621 (Ron) and 817

-219-1620 (Janie). 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

Ladies’ Newcomer Dinner – Tuesday, 

October 16, at 6:30pm at the home of Sue 

Anne Braddock, 4906 Boquillas Court East 

(DeCordova Bend Estates). The dinner is 

for all ladies who have become members in 

the last year. The hostesses will furnish the 

food. Come enjoy an evening of visiting  

and getting to know one another! 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Joe’s Pizza, Chips, 

Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for $5. Kid-

friendly menu is also available for $1 per 

item. Proceeds go toward scholarships for 

youth group activities. 

Magi Project – This year our Magi   

gift boxes will go to Casa de la Esperanza 

(House of Hope), a children’s home in  

Anahuac, Mexico that we support through 

our missions program. If you picked up a 

box, please fill and return it to the gym by 

Sunday, October 21.  

Foster’s Trunk or Treat – Sponsored 

by GCOC at Foster’s Home for Children in 

Stephenville on Sunday, October 28, 6:00-

8:00pm. Candy donations are needed (put in 

tubs located around the building). Volun-

teers are also needed to go and decorate 

their car trunks for candy distribution.   

Contact the church office if you can help. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

October 29, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 

at the church building. We work as a group 

making quilts for each baby born into the 

congregation and for each graduating senior 

at Foster’s Home in Stephenville. If you 

would like to join us, just come to the Bee, 

and we’ll put you to work! For more infor-

mation, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-

7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

Ray Vander Laan Seminar – February 

15-17, 2019 at the Granbury Church of 

Christ. Registration for GCOC members is 

now open on the church website 

(www.granburycoc.net). Cost is $20 per 

person. Registration will be advertised to 

the public beginning November 1, so     

reserve your seat now!   

39ers 

Game Day – Each Thursday beginning 

at noon in the Parlor. Bring a sack lunch and 

your favorite game and join us for a fun 

afternoon.  

Children’s Ministry 

Christmas Musical sign-up for kinder-

garten – 5th grade children is open. For more 

information, please contact Randall and 

Misty Walters or Marlita Windham. 

Saturday, October 20 

6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Sunday, October 21 

9:00am – 11:30am 

in the Worship Center 

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724


 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, October 7, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 379 

10:15am Assembly 626 

Sunday pm Assembly 57 

Youth 25 

Life Groups 52 

Sunday pm Total 134 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright ...you are living stones that God is building                    
into his spiritual house... 

1 Peter 2:5 

Telling It Like It Is 

In a movie produced several years ago entitled, Only the Lonely, a 

mother was featured who took great pride in “telling it like it is.” She 

did not hesitate to speak her mind and was brutally honest with those 

around her. Eventually she learned that delivering the truth in a razor-

sharp package did more harm than good and only drove away the    

people she loved and cared for most. 

In 2 Timothy 2:23-26, we find that the Lord is concerned not only 

with what we say, but how we say it. Paul urges us to have nothing to 

do with foolish and stupid arguments but to gently instruct those who 

oppose us. Quarreling has no place in a Christian’s life. 

A condescending attitude or humiliation of those who are ignorant 

of God’s ways is also inappropriate for God’s people. Our purpose is 

not to impress others with what we know or trap them in their faulty 

reasoning. Rather, our hope should be that they will come to their  

senses and escape the devil’s hold over them. That objective can only 

be reached by “speaking the truth in love” (Ephesians 4:15). 

So the next time you are tempted to “tell it like it is,” remember our 

ultimate goal of leading people back to God and wrap your words with 

gentleness and respect. 

Jan Knox   

Food Pantry Totals 
350 served last week 

9,261 served so far in 2018 


